
 
 
Clairmont Terrace Water Main Replacement Project Update: June 23 
 
Dear Resident:  
 
Construction crews will continue installing 8-inch ductile iron pipe (DIP) on Shalimar 
Drive. Please refrain from parking on the street where crews are working.  
 
Should you have any inquiries regarding the Clairmont Terrace Water Main 
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact me directly or to call the DWM 
Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243.  
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